Hold rites for
Mrs. Mattie Uden

Mrs. Mattie Uden was buried
at George on Thursday. Mrs.
Uden, 84 years of age, died at
the Merrill Pioner
Community hospital here
last Monday. She had been a
patient at the local hospital
for some three and a half
years.

The services were held at the
Evangelical United Brethren
church in George, with the
Rev. Clifford Kyle, presiding.
There was a family service at
the Vogelaar Funeral home
preceding  the  church
service. Burial was at
Evergreen Cemetery,
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CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank the
many people who
remembered my sister,
Mattie Uden, with visits,
cards, flowers, goodies, etc.
during her long
hospitalization. A special
"Thank You" to the nurses,
hospital staff and Dr.
Lavender for all the kindness
shown her. Also thanks to
all who gave memorials,
flowers and in any way
helped at the time of her
death.
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